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Minutes of the Uxbridge Planning Board at the Fall Annual Town Meeting held on Tuesday, 
November 18, 2008, at 7:00 P.M. in the Uxbridge High School Auditorium, Capron Street, Uxbridge 
Town Hall, 21 So. Main St., Uxbridge, MA: 
 
Planning Board Members Present: Debbie Bernier, Barry Desruisseaux, Peter Petrillo and Stanley 
Stefanick. 
 
Planning Board Members Absent:  Charles Lutton 
 
It being 6:30 pm, the meeting being properly posted, duly called and a quorum being present, Vice 
Chairman Debbie Bernier called the meeting to order. 
 
FATM Article 8 - Southwoods Estates – MOTION by Mr. Desruisseaux to recommend road 
acceptance of Southwoods Estates.   Seconded by Mr. Petrillo, the motion carried 3-0-1.  (Ms. Bernier 
opposed). 
 
Reports to Town Meeting:  – MOTION by Mr. Desruisseaux to submit Planning Board Reports to 
Town Meeting regarding FATM Articles 25, 27, 28, 29, 30, 34, and 39.  Seconded by Mr. Petrillo, the 
motion carried unanimously. 
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